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Appraisal Waiver Offers Excluded for 18 North Carolina Counties 

September 20, 2018 

Due to damage inflicted by Hurricane Florence, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) has declared 
individual assistance for 18 counties in North Carolina as of September 20. In accordance with Fannie Mae policy, these 
counties have been added to our appraisal waiver exclusion list in Desktop Underwriter® (DU®). For a list of the affected 
counties, visit FEMA’s Hurricane Florence page. 
 
Our thoughts are with all of those impacted by this devastating storm and its aftermath. 
 
For more information, visit our Appraisal Waivers and disaster assistance pages.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.fanniemae.com/content/guide/selling/b2/3/05.html
https://www.fema.gov/hurricane-florence
https://www.fanniemae.com/singlefamily/property-inspection-waiver
https://www.fanniemae.com/singlefamily/disaster-assistance

